
 
COVID Safety Measures  

 
Safety is always our primary concern at Flying Fantastic, more than ever this year given the 
current situation. We have been working hard to make sure that classes can be enjoyed in a safe 
way. The Flying Fantastic team will work hard to ensure that every aerial class is packed with lots 
of aerial and fun ground activities, whilst effectively adhering to the most up to date health and 
safety guidelines.  
 
These are the measures we are taking to ensure our young aerialists and teachers are kept safe:  

 
1. Reduced class capacity  

We have reduced class numbers and each venue has been considered to implement the 
latest social distancing guidelines at all times. 
Children will work in groups of 6 and will stay with that group for all activities. 
 

2. Curriculum adjustments 
All planned activities will be regularly reviewed to meet the latest guidance. 

 
3. Social distancing 

We will try our best to make sure that students are 2m apart from each other. We will have 
abundant signage encouraging and reminding all those at class to keep to the highest levels 
of hygiene and social distancing requirements. 
 

4. Face masks 
Protective face masks will be worn in all communal areas.  
All trainers will wear masks if administering first aid. 
 

5. Thorough hand washing and sanitising stations 
Everyone will be asked to wash their hands thoroughly and regularly. Antibacterial soap will 
be available in the bathrooms. Hand sanitiser will be accessible at the reception for everyone 
to use when they enter and leave Flying Fantastic. In addition, numerous hand sanitizer 
stations will be accessible in each venue. Team members will also be issued with personal 
hand sanitiser. 
 

6. Ensure no one on site is displaying any symptoms 
No one displaying symptoms will be allowed to come to Flying Fantastic. 
Should anyone show symptoms whilst in class, we will call the contact number that we have 
to come and collect. 



 
 

7. Enhanced cleaning routines 
All touch hotspots will be regularly cleaned with disinfectant wipes throughout the day. 
Each venue will be cleaned with antibacterial wash at the end of each day.  
 

8. Further help 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to us about health and safety at Flying 
Fantastic please contact Edel or Amy who would be happy to help. 
edel@flyingfantastic.co.uk​ or ​amy@flyingfantastic.co.uk  
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